
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATE: March 6, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Review of Draft Facilities Master Plan - Part II 
 

PRESENTED BY: Todd Rivera, Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Review and discuss the draft Facilities Master Plan - Part II. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Lionakis staff presented the draft Facilities Master Plan at the February 14, 2024, Study 

Session and provided an opportunity for feedback. The Board requested additional time 

to evaluate and discuss the Facilities Master Plan priorities and its contents. TTUSD 

staff will re-open the discussion and gather additional feedback on the draft Facilities 

Master Plan. 

 

The final Facilities Master Plan is scheduled to be presented at a regularly scheduled 

Board Meeting in March. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  N/A 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant, for Todd Rivera, Assistant 

Superintendent Chief Business Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: 

- Presentation 

- Drat Facilities Master Plan 


